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Amundsen Davis would like to congratulate Tiffany Woelfel on her recognition as
one of the Greater Green Bay Chamber's Future 15.

The Greater Green Bay Chamber's Current Young Professionals (CYP) program
annually profiles 15 young professionals who have impacted the greater Green
Bay area through professional accomplishment and community involvement.

These 15 young professionals will be honored at the “Future 15 & Young
Professional Awards” in February 2025, where CYP will select a Young
Professional of the Year, Young Entrepreneur of the Year, and Next Generation
Best Place to Work from the Future 15 honorees.

Congratulations, Tiffany!
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